
  
      
 
10 December 2021 
 
 
Philippine Dealing & Exchange Corp. 
29/F, BDO Equitable Tower, 
8751 Paseo de Roxas, Makati City  
 
Attention:   Atty. Marie Rose M. Magallen-Lirio 
  Head – Issuer Compliance and Disclosure Department 
  
 
Gentlemen: 
  
Please find the attached disclosure of San Miguel Corporation ("SMC"), the parent company of 
SMC Global Power Holdings Corp. (the "Corporation"), to the Philippine Stock Exchange. The 
disclosure pertains to the approvals issued by the Department of Energy (DOE) on the applications 
to proceed with the conduct of system impact studies for certain proposed projects of the 
Corporation to be undertaken by its subsidiaries.  
 
We confirm that the DOE has granted clearances to undertake system impact studies for the 
following proposed projects:  
 

(i)   the 6,492 MW (12 x 541 MW) liquefied natural gas (LNG) power plant in Barangay 
Tanza, Navotas, 

(ii)  the 300 MW Sangali LNG Power Plant in Barangay Sangali, Zamboanga City,  
(iii)  the 300 MW Combined Cycle Gas Turbine Power Plant in San Carlos, Negros 

Occidental, and  
(iv)  the 600 MW Combined Cycle LNG Power Plant in Barangay Tugas, Tabango, Leyte. 

 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
SMC GLOBAL POWER HOLDINGS CORP. 
 
By: 
 
 
ELENITA D. GO 
Corporate Information Officer  
Senior Vice President and General Manager 
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